
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 1:31:22 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 8:20 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
Michael Leslie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It would be helpful if the applicant was required to file for distribution and consumption rates at the same time and
for the same period.  This would allow customers and authorities to review the full financial forecasts of the
company that would drive the requested rate increases, and would simplify and expedite the review process. 
Finally, it would be helpful to require the applicant to disclose the current average monthly invoice amount, the
requested increase in dollar terms and then the increase in both dollar terms and percentage terms.  This would allow
customers to quickly assess the proposed rate increase against the current low inflation rate and see if the request is
reasonable or not.
Thank you.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



